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Wednesday, 08 October 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 7 PGL Trip – Place Confirmation and Payment Information 

We are delighted to confirm that your child has secured a place on the Year 7 trip to 
PGL. This is always a fantastic opportunity for students to develop new skills, build 
friendships, and take part in a wide range of exciting activities. 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the overall cost of the trip is higher than originally 
anticipated when we published the estimated price. This increase is the result of 
rising PGL and coach costs compared with the previous year. The full cost of the trip 
will now be £290. We sincerely apologise for this change and very much hope your 
child will still be able to attend. 
 
Payments can now be made through the Scopay, which is open for both full and 
instalment payments. The full remaining balance is £215. There is no requirement to 
pay the full amount immediately, but we do kindly ask that the next payment of  £75 
is made by 31st October . Further instalments can then be arranged to spread the 
cost. The deadline for full payment is Monday 5th January.  

Please also be aware that any serious behavioural incidents between now and the 
trip may put your child’s place at risk, at the discretion of the Head of Year. 

We very much look forward to this exciting experience for Year 7, and we thank you 
for your continued support. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
get in touch. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Harris 
Year 7 Progress Leader 

b.harris@holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk  
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